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Dear Chair MacDonald and Tony, 
 
I am writing to invite two members of your Board of Selectmen and one senior staff member to join a
small assembly of leaders near the Lakes Region communities. This meeting is a follow up to the Lakes
Region Convening that took place in Naples this past February, where we discussed opportunities and
challenges facing rural towns, and opportunities for collaborative solutions. One of the outcomes of that
meeting was agreement among participants to keep the dialogue going and meet again in the fall.
 
The event is for elected and administrative leaders in Bridgton, Casco, Harrison, Naples, Sebago and
Cumberland County government. We ask that you identify your town’s three representatives, invite them,
and ask them to RSVP to ddeason@gpcog.org.  We will convene on Wednesday, October 25 from 6:00 –
7:00 p.m. at the Bridgton Selectboard Meeting Room, 10 Iredale Street, Bridgton, Maine (with our thanks
to Bridgton for hosting). Dinner will be served. 
 
We hope you can join us for this opportunity to connect with your neighbors and for what promises to be
a lively and interesting discussion. 
 
All the best, 
Kristina

 

Kristina Egan
Executive Director
Greater Portland Council of
Governments

(207) 210-3396

kegan@gpcog.org

www.gpcog.org

970 Baxter Boulevard, Suite 201, Portland, Maine
04103
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Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by
the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited
and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast, a
leader in email security and cyber resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses with brand protection, security
awareness training, web security, compliance and other essential capabilities. Mimecast helps protect large and
small organizations from malicious activity, human error and technology failure; and to lead the movement toward
building a more resilient world. To find out more, visit our website.


